
 

 

DATE:  August 30, 2013  

TO:  Capacity Market Sellers 

FROM: Monitoring Analytics 

SUBJECT: RPM Unit-Specific Offer Cap Review Process 

 

The Independent Market Monitor (IMM) for PJM invites RPM market participants who 

submit unit-specific offer cap related data (ACR and/or APIR) to meet individually to discuss 

the review process. The intent of the meetings is to clarify and address any concerns with the 

review process and the rules governing the review process, and to initiate discussions on any 

process improvements or potential rule changes.  

 

Please contact Suzette Krausen (ma@monitoringanalytics.com) to coordinate the scheduling. 

It is preferable that the meetings are in person; however, conference calls can be arranged. 
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